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25th November 2024 

Our ref: AAR/024/KB 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Re: Little Jacks Class Trip 

Potter and Rosen Classes are planning a visit to Little Jacks Farm as part of our topic this term. We will be visiting 

the farm on Thursday 5th December 2024. The trip will take place within school hours. Pupils who usually have 

school dinners will be provided a packed lunch, but please feel free to send additional snacks in a named 

container.  

Pupils are welcome to come to school dressed in comfortable clothing on this day. Please ensure clothing and 

accessories are appropriate for the weather.  

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £8.50 to help cover the cost of the entry ticket to the farm. Please 

make your payment through your MCAS account ‘My Child at School’. 

If you have any questions, please contact your child’s teacher through Class Dojo. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Amy Arms-Rawden 

Teacher with Responsibility for EYFS and KS1 
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